
 
 

Board Meeting Minutes 
The Board of the Mid-Atlantic Amateur Softball Association met on 
12/11/2012. The following were in attendance: 
Danny W. - Commissioner 
Roy K. - Assistant Commissioner 
Ronnie L. - Treasurer 
John B. - League member 
 
The agenda was set by the Commissioner.  
 

Meeting is called to order at 12:17pm. 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 

Ronnie L. provided a detail financial record for league. There is approximately 3090.77 in the 
league account. The league’s website was paid in the amount of $450.00. Domain paid 5.00 
The budget for 2012 will be as follows: 
 
Budget (12) 
 
> NAGAAA ($300.00) 
 
> Winter meeting ($500.00) Flight and hotel Jan. 27,28,29 
 
> Fields ($1100)  
 
> ASA dues ($15.00 per team) 
 

>ASA team insurance ($281.00 per team) and will be paid by each team 

>Trophies ($300) 

>Balls ($175) 

>Umpire ($1200) 

>Series ($650) 



 

GAME SCHEDULE 2012 

1. April 15 

2. April 22 

3. May 6 

4. May 20 

5. June 3 

6. June 10 

7. June 24 

8. July 8 

9. July 22 

10. August 5 (One Pitch) 

 

REGISTRATION 2012 

League Dues will be $70 before March 25th , if paid online.  

After March 25th will be $75  

All players will be able to register starting Jan 16th 2012. Asst. commissioner will make sure the 

website is ready for the players to register by that date. Treasure will make sure they reactivate 

our account so the players can pay online. It will also be the coach’s responsibilty to make sure 

that all their players register online and by March 25th, 2012. IF ANY PLAYER PAID BY CHECK 

WILL BE 75 NO MATTER WHAT DATE THEY PAID. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 2012 

>Jan. 16th players can start registering 

>Jan. 27, 28, 29 Danny W. will be attending the NAGAAA Winter meeting. He will also find a 

flight and send Ronnie L. the info so he can make the reservation for him. 

>Feb. 25th Richmond recruit night at one of the local bars. Ronnie L. will talk to Ronnie B. about 

which bar and see if he has any contact, if not John B. will contact one of local bars. Bar Code 

seems like the bar we be will contact. Coaches will be responsible for inviting their players to 

this event. Players need be in uniform. Board will also meet again in Richmond. At this meeting 

the coaches will bring a list of confirmed players and the board will make sure everyone who 

played last year has been asked to played. Also every team has enough players to make the 

season. Maybe even create another team. 



>March 17th Meet and Greet at Norfolk Ingleside Elementary. Coaches will have to bring 

insurance money by then. ($281) Danny W. will check and make sure Norfolk Ingleside 

Elementary is still ok to have meet and greet at. 

> March 24th Alternate Meet and Greet at Norfolk Ingleside Elementary. 

> Series Aug. 13th -19th  

 


